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Hello,  
  
Homework: 
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework 
log.   
 
Mymaths:  
In our maths lessons we have been completing some work on the 
formal methods of division. There are three activities which need to be 
completed this week to consolidate the learning we have been 
completing in class.  

- Mixed tables 2 to 12 
- Ordering and simplifying fractions 
- Comparing fractions 1 and 2 bar models 

 
Spelling shed: 
 The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on 
playedshed.com. In addition to this, they are now expected to 
complete the look, say, cover, write and cover tasks in their homework 
diary. They will be tested on these words each Monday and then given 
6 new spellings to learn.  
 
6C - t​he suffix -sion 
6G - ​the suffix -sion 
6L - the 'sh' sound spelt si and ssi 
 
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
 
Topic:​ The optional homework this half term is linked to Science your 
child will have a sheet with the different options. Please bring in any 
completed entries after Christmas term. This is an optional homework; 
however, homework like this will help prepare the children for 
secondary school.  

Times Tables Rockstars  
Rock Out 2020 TTRS competition has now 
ended.  
A big well done to those children who took 
part to help the school earn valuable points. 
 
The top average score classes were: 
1st place -  6G 
2nd place - 4J 
3rd place - 6C 
 

1.) Jaesh (6G)   34,565 points 
2.) Sarujan (6G) 26,891 points 
3.) Fred (4AW)    19,061 points 
4.) Dominic (6C)   17,837 points 
5.) Nathan (6G) 17,716 points 

 
Reminders for half-term: 
Malvern deposit  
All malvern deposits should now have been made . If you want your 
child to attend, please return the slip and pay the deposit on Parent 
Pay ASAP.  
 
Thank you, 

 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight 


